Annex 4

Subject: RE: Section 123 - Rowntree Park Pavillion, Rowntree Park, Terry Avenue, York

From:

Sent: 09 January 2022 13:15

To: Colley, Jennifer <jennifer.colley@york.gov.uk>
Subject: Section 123 - Rowntree Park

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Section 123 - Rowntree Park : Pavillion

Just to note comments regarding the above Section 123 notice:

In previous discussions with council links to Rowntree Park it has been suggested that the lease could state
the use is for 'sports and ancillary related activities'. The reason for this discussion is that the Friends of
Rowntree Park (registered charity) run a range of community events and activities in the park and these
activities help raise funds for their work in maintaining and improving the park - caring for a number of
areas and funding the gardening and much more. It would be useful to know that the ‘community use' on
the pavilion is related to sports activities and therefore not likely to cross over/threaten with the
work/fundraising ability of the FRP in the future.

Happy to expand in more detail if needed.
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